
 

 

THE SOCIETY'S NEXT PUBLIC MEETING 

Friday 25th June 1982 

7.30 pm. 

The Meeting Room, The Central Library, 

Phillimore Walk, South Kensington, London W8 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

 

followed by an address by 

Ian Wilson 

 

"THE 1978 TESTING OF THE SHROUD - 

WHAT HAS IT ACHIEVED?" 

 

The Annual General Meeting will take the normal form, in which all Officers of the 

Society will be subject to replacement or re-election. Members wishing to make 

nominations for new Officers should address these in writing to the General Secretary, 

Susan Black, 21 Stanley Gardens, Willesden Green, London NW2 4QH to arrive not later 

than Wednesday 23rd June. 

 

The talk will take a critical look at the conflicting scientific information which has 

become available. It will consider some of the deficiencies of the STURP investigation 

and ask whether any real progress has been made. Some recent new claims, such as those 

of Dr. Alan Whanger (see later in this Newsletter) will also be discussed. The talk will be 

illustrated with slides. 

 

There will be a Steering Committee meeting before the Annual General Meeting, 

commencing 6.30 pm. 

 

 


